
Colin  Aebig

2024 Municipal Election

For Town of
Rosthern Councillor

I welcome the challenge of letting
my name stand for Councillor for
the Town of Rosthern 2024 Civic
Election.

I feel my greatest asset is my
ability and dedication, to put in the
work, in order to be successful
while serving on Council, just as I
have in the past 5 years in this
capacity.

We in Council have achieved
many projects in the past but I
believe our greatest challenge is
about to begin. With the new
Water Treatment Plant, expansion
of well fields, the new Hospital
and continuing the improvements to our streets will all prove to be
challenging. 

If you have any concerns, please find me and we can have a
discussion, share ideas and then hopefully a solution can be found,
that best fits our fine community, we all call home.

If elected, I look forward to represent the citizens of Rosthern in
many capacities.

Colin Aebig


